

SYDNEY FLYING SQUADRON LTD





Welcome to the new-look SFS newsletter. You'll notice a few changes since the last edition - we're bringing you more stories for our sailing community, member profiles, race highlights, sailing trivia and community events. We are looking forward to hosting you at the club soon!



CALLING ALL SOCIAL AND SAILING MEMBERS!

Renew your membership today and continue to be a part of the rich history of Australia's oldest open boat sailing club and the heritage of Sydney Harbour.

This year there is even more value in your membership!

Continue to enjoy these exclusive member benefits:

- 10% discount on food and Beverage across Cafe, Bar and Restaurant
- The spectator ferry returns with members getting priority bookings
 - \$50 birthday voucher to use across Cafe, Bar or Restaurant
 - Club events return with members getting exclusive access

It is an exciting year ahead and we look forward to your ongoing support in 2023/24

Become a Member HERE

WHATS ON @ THE SQUADDIE

Lane Cove Rugby Plans to Honour



'There would not be Lane Cove Rugby Union Club without the Notleys'

The Notley brothers John and twins Dick (dec) and Peter were there from the start –

1949

The L.C.R.U. Club is honouring their contribution with a Plaque mounted in the new amenities at Tantallon Oval, Lane Cove

The Plaque will be unveiled on Saturday July 22nd, at 1pm.

We would love to see as many as possible at the **Maurie Batcheler Bar at Tantallon**Oval to help us recognise and honour the Notleys.



A very special shout-out

On behalf of the members and patrons of the Sydney Flying Squadron we would like to congratulate Club Historian and Life Member, John "Steamer" Stanley on his inclusion in the King's Birthday 2023 Honours List in being awarded the

Medal of the Order of Australia (OAM) for his Service to Sailing.

Read more here:

https://www.sydneyflyingsquadron.com.au/johnstanley/



Robert Chapman

At the Sydney Flying Squadron, Bob, for many years has calculated the Historic 18-foot skiff race results and written the weekly Race Report, all of which are published on the SFS website each week. Sound easy? It's not. It requires accuracy and dedication to the task.

From all the sailors and Club members who take a close interest in the sailing activities of the SFS, thank you for performing this task, Bob.

Read more here:

https://www.sydneyflyingsquadron.com.au/john-stanley/

Make a booking today!

Proudly housed in the Sydney Flying Squadron, with a colourful and somewhat rebellious history - thanks to its founder Mark Foy.

Foys Kirribilli offers a casual seafood eatery and bar with views across Milson Park and Careening Cove.

To make a booking at the bar and restaurant please click the link below or ring the club on (02) 9955 8350.



Book HERE

